Omak Library Board Minutes July 11, 2016

Members present: Sue Radek, Katie Moomaw, Cynthia Tollefson, and librarian Sharon Reddick

June minutes were read and approved.

Old Business:

Grounds maintenance: Bark has not yet arrived but triangle has been sprayed but some weeds still popping up. Sharon has given the city a list of 10 items needing attention. They have replaced the timber retaining wall on the triangle with concrete block.

The janitor door looks like someone tried to pry it open. Sharon wants to request a dead bolt and have it added to the budget.

The women's restroom lock had been broken but no one had told the librarians. The city has since replaced the lock. They also have installed new air refresher, glued formica and baseboard, and painted door in handicapped restroom.

Book sale went well and approximately \$1,600 was earned on a rainy day.

Bills paid:

WDB Janitorial - \$90 City of Omak - \$135.51 Cintas - \$61.16 Freels - \$354.90 cooling control/thermostat

Freeis - \$354.90 cooling control/thermostat

PUD - \$435.77

Supply Works – toilet tissue, paper towels (neglected to record amount)

New Business:

Apple maggot collector has been placed in the magnolia tree by WSDA.

Summer Reading Program: 345 kids have signed up – good, strong year. Sue complemented the staff on their advertising.

Park: Police have been patrolling more often and parking at end of park.

City budget proposal: New deadlock and replacement flags will be added to budget request. At some point, a new water fountain will be needed. Various locations and types were discussed.

Flag pole garden needs to be weeded and Cynthia volunteered to do that.

The security guard has been getting taunted, etc in the park but that seems to be decreasing. Lots of good feedback has been received from library patrons and the community.

Next meeting: August 8th at 1:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Cynthia Tollefson